Sparsholt C. E. Primary School

Woodman Lane, Sparsholt, Winchester, Hampshire, SO21 2NR

Telephone: 01962 776264

E-mail: headteacher@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk

adminoffice@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk absence@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk

14th October 2021

Dear Parents, Pupils and Governors

Whole School Celebration of Harvest: Courageous Advocacy Challenge Friday 22nd October 2021

We are extremely excited to invite all our families to take part in our Winchester Nightshelter Courageous Advocacy Harvest Challenge.

Winchester Nightshelter are appealing for kind donations of food and household items from the local community, and we as courageous advocates, would like to get involved!

Next Friday we will be holding our Harvest Festival on the playground at 9.15am (weather permitting), you are welcome to stand on the playground during the service. Please send your donations to school with your child on the day (Friday 22nd October).



The Nightshelter are most in need of the following items at the moment:

Sugar, coffee, tinned custard, gravy granules, table sauces, washing powder, washing up liquid, anti-bac spray and wipes, strong black bin bags, J cloths, foil, cling film, shaving gel, shampoo, liquid soap and deodorant, loo roll.

Thank you in advance for supporting this important local charity and for being super creative advocates!

Happy Harvest and Best wishes,

The Pupil Worship Team and Mrs Gwilliam (Deputy Headteacher)

Love Your Neighbour As Yourself Mark 12:29-31



